
March 2, 2020 

Mr. Mark Johnson 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, Washington  98503 

Re:   Dockets UE-200106 & UG-200107 – Do Not Redocket  
Puget Sound Energy Quarterly Reports 

         WAC 480-90-275 and 480-100-275  

Dear Mr. Johnson, 

On February 14, 2020, Puget Sound Energy filed preliminary confidential reports for the period 
ending December 31, 2019 in the above-referenced dockets.  The reports contained each of the 
three monthly balances and the latest twelve months’ ending balance for all accounts.  The 
materials submitted also included an allocated rate base, average number of customers, and total 
unit sales per customer class.  This letter documents that these reports are no longer considered 
confidential. 

Thank you for your consideration of this matter.  Please contact me at (425) 456-2105 should 
you have any questions. 

Regards, 

/s/ Susan Free

Susan E. Free 
Director of Revenue Requirements & Regulatory 
Compliance 
Puget Sound Energy / PO Box 97034 / EST-07W 
Bellevue, WA  98009-9734 / 425-456-2105 
susan.free@pse.com 

cc: Chris McGuire, Assistant Director, Energy Regulation 
Melissa Cheesman, Regulatory Analyst 
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